
 
Dear Parents 

 

We are aware there have been some issues with our telephone and internet services this week.  This is 

due to a problem affecting many schools and businesses in the East Midlands.  The communications 

provider is working hard to resolve these issues. In the meantime, if you need to contact us, please do so 

using the enquiries e-mail address – enquiries@bw.keystonemat.org. 

 

School Information 

 
Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Joshua Spencer Alfie Smith  Katie Wells 

Year 1 Ella Challinor  Kaedee-Lee Carter Matthew Waddingham-Shubert   

Year 2 Albie Grimes  Jayden Crooks Beatrix Hammond   

Year 3 Olivia Rose Moore Toby Coleby  George Skinner Daisy Booth 

Year 4 Charlotte Lawrence George Brampton Charlotte Evans  

Year 5 Spencer Hoggart Theon Collins  Jonathan Ulyatt 

Year 6 Max Baldyzer  Liam Jacobs  Billy Bryson   

Viktoriia Potopliak Lucas Huang   
 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 12th September.   
 

Gold Trophy Mrs Johnson’s Class & Mrs Knott’s  (100%) 

Silver Trophy  Mrs Knight’s Class (99.66%) 
 

Attendance Ted Miss Binder’s Class (100%) 

Mrs Bull’s Class (99.33%)  

  

School Lunches 

Our first theme day lunch for this year will be a Harvest Lunch on Thursday 6th October.  The main meal 

will be sausage, oven chips and baked beans/peas.  This will be followed by apple pie and ice cream for 

dessert.  The vegetarian option will be French bread tomato pizza.  All of the other regular options will 

be available on the day.  The deadline for ordering this lunch is Tuesday 27th September. 

 

Harvest Festival 

We shall be holding our Harvest Festival assemblies next Thursday morning. We would be extremely 

grateful if each family, next Wednesday, were able to provide a non-perishable item to lay at our ‘Harvest 

Table’.  This year we are once again donating to a very worthy local charity - Bourne Foodbank.  At the 

moment, they would be particularly grateful for donations of tinned soups, packs of rice, tinned fruit, 

tinned rice pudding/custard, fruit squash, fruit juice, items for children’s lunch boxes, potatoes, bars of 

soap, shampoo, shaving gel. Please don’t send in any fresh produce. This is an organisation, which supports 
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people who are struggling to put food on the table and provides emergency food and support to local people 

in crisis.  We are grateful to Maureen Cornell who will be attending our assemblies on behalf of the 

Foodbank.   Please take any donations to your child’s classroom. 

 

Oracy Challenge - I remember when.. 

This is an opportunity to remember the events that happen in our lives. At home or in your classroom, 

think of a ‘I remember when..’ statement to share with others. You can use these as conversations starters 

to build your friendships with others. This could be followed up with ‘I look forward to..’. 

  

Year 2 – Local Walk 

On Wednesday 5th October, Year 2 will be taking the children around Bourne as part of our Geography 

learning about the local area. We will also be combining this with our teaching of road safety which is 

linked to our English text ‘The Hodgeheg’. We will be leaving at 9.15am and aim to be back around 11am. If 

you are able to help walk with the children, please speak to the year 2 teachers. Thank you. 

 

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne 

Do you have a great idea for a fundraising event?  Or, do you have any suggestions how we can improve 

any of our existing events?  We’d love to hear any new ideas for all sizes and types of event plus any 

feedback and suggestions for improvements.  You can drop us an e-mail – 

friendsofwestfieldbourne@gmail.com or contact us via Facebook messenger. 

 

Friends AGM – Tuesday 27th September at 6:00pm at the school.  The committee will be meeting to 

confirm the accounts for last year and progress plans for fundraising activities over the rest of the school 

year.  We’d love to welcome some new faces to the committee and invite anyone interested in getting 

involved in organising / planning fundraising activities to come along and meet us all.  If you’d like to join 

us, please e-mail - friendsofwestfieldbourne@gmail.com or contact us via Facebook messenger. If you 

can’t make the meeting but are interested, please still get in touch.  Our current committee is very small 

and we’d love to have a few more parents onboard. 

 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Mrs North who was the winner of the school lottery last week. The winnings increase 

as more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week and have a chance of winning the 

weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for Bourne Westfield and follow the 

on screen instructions.   

 

Calendar Dates 

 

Thursday 29th  Harvest Festival 

 

 

 
Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 
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